
Music for the Young at Heart" 

June 5, 1961 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. D.. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

1017 N. Third Street 
PHOENIX 4, ARIZONA 

Phone: ALpine 8-3434 
1060 kcs AM/97.9 mcs FM 

This is just a short reply to your very welcome letter telling 

us that you received the signal from our new radio station, 

KUPD. It was quite a thrill for us to hear from you considering 

the fact we have been on the air only since April 16,1960. 

It is always gratifying to us to know that someone will take the 

time to let us know our signal is heard at such a distance. We are 

a three -tower directional, full-time at 500 watts, 1060 AM and 

protect no other station. 

All other information you mentioned in your letter is quite accurate 

and we do thank you for writing to us. May you continue to hear 

KUPD for many moons to come. 

Sincerely, 

Ira L. Lavin 
General Manager 

IL:bm 


